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this measure would have devastating effects on the livestock industry. Predator 

control alone cannot control the damage from predators, irrigation, flood damage to 

roads and farm land.  

With an explosion in the wildlife population there will be diseases both to wildlife and 

humans  

 

Under this bill average sportsman will not be able to do any control on predators as 

their cost would be prohibited  

 

I urge you to vote no on HB3390 


